
Septegber 14, 1955

Dear Professor Crézé

Do you recall our correspondence of 2-3 years ago?

I have hoped to see some published notice of your work on
the transformation of Vit+, but am afraid I have overlooked your
publication. I would be most indebted to you if you would Keep
me informed (for example by reprints)of the status of your most
interesting studies.

Yours ,sincerely ’
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